August 10, 2006

Office of Chief Counsel

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
U.S. Department of Transportation

Room 5219

400 Seventh Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20590

ATTN: Lloyd Guerci/Otto Matheke
Reference: NVS-2i2mjl; EA 06-003

Dear Counsel:

BOSCH

Robert Bosch Corporation
38000 Hills Tech Drive
Farmington Hills, Ml 48331
Telephone 248-876-6919

Fax 248-876-6961
matthias.spaeth@us.bosch.com
www.Bosch.us

Enclosed is one copy of Robert Bosch Corporation’s (“Bosch”) Response to National
Highway Traffic Safety Administration’s May 17, 2006 Request for Information
regarding EA 06-003, Request Numbers 8, 10 and 13-23. Also enclosed are two
copies of Robert Bosch Corporation’s Request for Confidential Treatment of
Proprietary Information being submitted regarding Request Numbers 8, 10 and 13-23.

To the extent that you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to
contact Jerry Johnson, Assistant General Counsel for Bosch. He can be reached at

(248) 876-7381.

Yours Sincerely,

Matthias Spaeth
Vice President, Quality
Body Electrical and Electronics Division

BOSCH are Trademarks of Robert Bosch GmbH, Germany
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BOSCH

Robert Bosch Corporation
38000 Hills Tech Drive
Farmington Hills, Ml 48331
Telephone 248-876-6918

August 10, 2006 Fax 248-876-6961

matthias.spaeth@us.bosch.com
www.Bosch.us

Kathleen C. DeMeter

Office of Defects Investigation

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
U.S. Department of Transportation

400 Seventh Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20590

Reference: NVS-212mijl; EA 06-003
Dear Ms. DeMeter:

The attachment contains Robert Bosch Corporation’s (“Bosch”) Response to National
Highway Traffic Safety Administration’s May 17, 2006 Request for Information
regarding EA 06-003, Request Numbers 8, 10 and 13-23. Please note that Enclosures
D through | have been sent to the Office of Chief Counsel.

We trust the response will answer the questions. To the extent that you have
additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Jerry Johnson, Assistant
General Counsel for Bosch. He can be reached at (248) 876-7381.

Yours Sincerely,

Matthias Spaeth
Vice President, Quality
Body Electrical and Electronics Division

@® BOSCH are Trademarks of Robert Bosch GmbH, Germany




